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	REQUEST & OUR RESPONSE:

a) The number of staff employed at your Trust’s sexual assault referral centre (SARC) for the years 2010 - 2024. 

OUR RESPONSE: The Trust does not have a SARC, this is a service provided by police and social care, with a hosted NHS service which is not connected to the Trust. 
b) The number of children aged under 18 years old who have been received support by your Trust’s SARC between the years 2010 - 2024 and, if possible, the number of these who are identified as having been victims of gang-based CSE. 

OUR RESPONSE: Not applicable. 
c) The number of victims of CSE who received mental health support from your trust between 2018 and 2024. 

OUR RESPONSE: From our preliminary assessment, we estimate that compliance with your request would exceed the appropriate costs limit under section 12 of the Freedom of information Act 2000, currently £450, as we do not centrally record the information being requested and this would require a manual review of information to determine. 
d) The number of children identified by your Trust as requiring safeguarding measures as a result of CSE between the years 2010 and 2024. 

OUR RESPONSE: From our preliminary assessment, we estimate that compliance with your request would exceed the appropriate costs limit under section 12 of the Freedom of information Act 2000, currently £450, as we do not centrally record the information being  


